From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 1:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Confirming tomorrow's HACIA membership committee 

Hi Steve,

I hope all is well.  Please note that I attended the HACIA membership meeting last Wednesday in my official capacity with Mimi Simon, Information Public Information Officer.  We were served a buffet dinner.  I will also be attending the HACIA banquet in my official capacity on March 15th (the Ides of March!).  Have a good day.  

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

